
From: Shiles, Martha A (CORP) [Martha.Shiles@nbcuni.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2005 4:51 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: Amendment to SESMOD20051007-01380 
 
Thanks very much for your fax.  We have submitted an amended application 
(IB2005002394, filed today) and revised RF study.   Updates are as follows: 
 
In "E40", "E48" and "E50 (Maximum ERP per Carrier), changed the EIRP from 64.73 
dBW to 64.33 dBW.  
 
Changed "E49", Maximum ERIP Density per Carrier (dBW/4kHz) from 25.19 dBW/4 KHz 
to 24.79 dBW/4 KHz (digital modulation) 
 
Changed "E49", Maximum EIRP density per carrier (dBW/4KHz) from 37.73 to 37.33 
dBW/4 KHz (analog modulation section).  
 
Thanks again, 
  
Martha A. Shiles 
Regulatory Specialist 
Law Department 
NBC Universal, Inc. 
1299 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20004 
Tel:  (202) 637-4538 
FAX:  (202) 637-4530 
 


